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This report will provide information concerning my efforts as International Representative to assist the work of libertarian political parties and activists throughout the world.  At this time, the LNC’s International Representatives are Geoff Neale and I.
1)  I shall address the European Students For Liberty Conference in Berlin, Germany on April 12.  I am trying to arrange meetings during my visit to Berlin with representatives of Libertarian party organizations in various countries.
As noted in my previous report, I suspect I shall make at least two trips to Europe next fall to address Libertarian conferences.  
2)  I was invited to address the International Society for Individual Liberty conference in Bali this summer.  Unfortunately, it is unlikely I shall be able to accept due to various faculty duties during the summer semester at the University of Virginia.
I am still trying to arrange my affairs so that I can accept an invitation to visit Brazil this year to assist the campus libertarian movement there.  If I am able to accept the invitation, I shall endeavor to meet with several libertarian political activists during the visit.

At this moment, I consider unlikely that I shall travel to Australia this year.  However, I consider it likely I shall be invited to speak at a south Asian conference of libertarian students this year (I believe the conference will be in India).  If so, I shall endeavor to meet with Libertarian political activists during my trip.
3)  The International Alliance of Libertarian Parties held an organizational meeting in Bournemouth, England on March 6-9.  Participants approved the charter of the organization during the meeting.  Mr. Neale attended the meeting in his capacity as the LNC’s representative to the IALP.  
